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I support the continued moratorium on the hog farm near our beautiful Buffalo National River. I support
full, swift and permanent closure of the offending hog farm and robust and permanent laws to ban
their return ir any group/business like them along the Buffalo River watershed.

Sincerely,

Dr. and Mrs. James Fletcher
Jonesboro, AR
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